
PTA Newsletter: January 23, 2023

GRIZZLY GALA SILENT AUCTION

Our Grizzly Gala & Auction will be in March and we
need your help securing items for our silent
auction! Do you have any access to or connections
to any of the following that can be donated to help
our school?

Tickets to an event
Gift Cards
Sports Memorabilia
Lessons
Kids Summer Camps
Fitness/Training Sessions
Equipment
Gift Baskets
Dinners

Wine Tastings
Unique Experiences
Vacation Rentals
Hotel Stays
Airline Tickets
Date Nights
Kids Activities
Cleaning Services
Car Wash Services

We are also collecting bottles of wine for our wine
wall! If you have a bottle of wine you can donate,
please email info@osograndepta.com to arrange
pickup outside of school. Thank you!

We will accept just about anything for donation. Contact us and let us know
what you are thinking. We greatly appreciate your support and are looking
forward to the upcoming Grizzly Gala for a fun evening out while supporting
our amazing school.

Questions? Email info@osograndepta.com

SCIENCE FAIR INFO WORKSHOP

Science Fair
Virtual Info Fair & Workshop

January 26



6:30 PM

Zoom Link: https://zoom.us/j/99561184939

Oso Science Fair is coming in April. Learn everything you need to know at the
Virtual Info Fair and Workshop this Thursday! This will be a great opportunity to
ask questions and get more detailed information on everything Science Fair.

Science Fair Participation Form: Click HERE

VOTE FOR THE YEARBOOK COVER

Voting is now open for our
Yearbook Cover Contest!

Vote for your top 5 entries for this
year's yearbook cover! Remember
that this year's theme is "Our

https://zoom.us/j/99561184939
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc89bY3tPF1vNGOoeA_qPjk-zCAkEqDnsfty-idXr9VLBwBpg/viewform?pli=1


Dream's are Oso Big." Vote today!

Click HERE to vote. Voting ends
on January 30.

INTERNATIONAL FAIR
Info Meeting: January 25 @ 6:30PM

Oso Grande is hosting its first-ever
International Fair on Friday, February 24th,
from 6-8pm. If you would like to showcase
your country of origin or a country close to
your heart, please sign up HERE.

Don't know what to showcase? We have you
covered! Attend our virtual information
meeting this Wednesday, January 25th,
from 6:30-7:30pm.

Virtual Meeting Link: meet.google.com/afs-edtt-ujw

Questions? Email info@osograndepta.com

January
1/25: International Fair Informational Meeting
​1/26: Virtual Science Fair Workshop

February
2/1: Walk to School Day
2/3: Grizzly Student Store Open
​2/7 - 2/10: 5th Grade Science Camp
2/24: International Fair

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUH1kuvzZpltPYZ3emb9dofjX1jX6xQnZ7m4guMhy_WB4tYg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4eafa62ba4fdc25-international#/
http://meet.google.com/afs-edtt-ujw


Other Upcoming Events
3/4: Oso Grizzly Gala (Adults Only)
3/15: Donuts with Grownups
4/3 - 4/7: Spring Break
4/13: Science Fair
5/19: 1980's School Prom (Evening Family Event)

Visit us at osograndepta.com
Follow us on Instagram @oso_grande_pta

Oso Grande PTA Board:

President - Cindy Morrone

Executive Vice President - Kristin Taylor

Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Justine Vidovich

Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kari Webb

VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

VP, Arts & Services - Katie Grant

Auditor – Johanna Trainer

Parliamentarian – Taylor Bergeron

Historian – Diana Weber

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

 
PTA questions or suggestions? Please contact info@osograndepta.com.

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

https://osograndepta.com/
https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/

